
Dear Senior:   
 

The Junior Auxiliary of Vicksburg (JAV) is making three $1,000 scholarships and two $2,000 scholarships 

available to 2025 graduates of Warren County. The scholarships will be  presented to students to further 

his/her education by attending a college, university,  vocational/technical, nursing, or business school. 

These scholarships are limited to students  planning to enroll in a full-time program with a minimum of 

12 semester hours and are Warren  County residents.   

Application forms are available through the guidance office at all local high schools and on our  website at 

www.javicksburg.org. Completed application packets should be emailed by  February 16, 2025   to 

JAVscholarships@gmail.com. Consideration will be given to volunteer service in school, church, or 

community  activities. Scholarship funds will be paid directly to the appropriate institution following 

verification  of the student’s enrollment. Scholarship recipients will be notified in April 2025.   

Junior Auxiliary of Vicksburg is a non-profit organization with interest in rendering charitable  services 

to the people in Warren County, with special emphasis placed on child welfare. These  scholarships, as 

well as all projects operated by the JAV, are primarily funded by fundraisers  throughout the year 

including: JAV Golf Tournament, and JAV Santa Stories.   

Sincerely,   

Lindsey Blackledge  

Scholarship Chair, 2024-2025  

lindseyb226@gmail.com 


